
Town of Charlemont Select Board Meeting Minutes 

Thursday, January 12, 2017 

Goodnow Town Hall, 11:00AM 

 

Attendees: Representative Paul Mark, Legislative Aide to Representative Mark, Jessie 

Cooley; Select Board members Beth Bandy (Chair), and Toby Gould; Marguerite Willis. 

 

The Select Board met with Representative Mark regarding next steps for Charlemont’s 

proposed Recreation Tax. A bill to create this tax passed the House but failed to reach a vote 

by the Massachusetts Senate at the end of the 189th General Court on January 4, 2017. 

Representative Mark planned to resubmit the bill once committee assignments were made 

for the 190th General Court. He and the Select Board also planned to schedule a meeting with 

the Department of Revenue to discuss any outstanding issues about the Recreation Tax 

before it comes up for a vote. The meeting adjourned at 11:20AM. 


